
 

 

Passing of our beloved sister, Kimiko Freund 
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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Our dear sister Kimiko Freund ascended to the Spiritual World on April 3, 2018. Kimiko was diagnosed 

with cancer last year. She has been with our True Parents and with our Unification Family for more than 

45 years. 

 

Kimiko's Seonghwa Service will be at the Clifton Family Church on Saturday, April 7. The service will 

start with a viewing ceremony at 9 a.m., and the Seonghwa Service will begin at 10 a.m. If you would like 

to offer donation as contribution to the family, please click here. 

 

During this challenging time let us join together to support Freund Family with our prayers, presence, and 

words of compassion. Let's pray for Kimiko's victorious transition to a glorious new life in the spiritual 

world, where our True Father and many saints are waiting with open hearts and arms. 

 

Sincerely 

Pastor Manoj 

 

 


